
July 10, 2024 Quarterly Trails Forum Meeting Chat 

09:59:46 From Metro to Everyone: 

For everyone joining us online, people are still arriving to the meeting space, so we'll get 
started in a few minutes! Thanks all for being here! 

10:00:41 From The Note Taker to Everyone: 

 Hi, this is the Note Taker. This meeting is being recorded. 

10:03:40 From Catherine Kudlick, she her to Everyone: 

 Not hearing audio. 

10:10:03 From Metro Councilor Ashton Simpson, he|him, D1 to Everyone: 

 lscv@oregonmetro.gov 

10:10:54 From Will Cortez | Metro Parks & Nature to Everyone: 

a couple of Blue Lake Park's accessible �ishing pier renovations include new railings at two 
different heights and new shelters to provide shade. 

10:11:40 From Jessica Horning (she/they), Oregon Parks & Rec to Everyone: 

 Awesome! Thanks for the pic, Will! 

10:11:47 From Kyra Haggart (she/her), Lake Oswego Parks & Recreation to Everyone: 

 Those look great! 

10:12:00 From Tara Wilkinson (she/her), The Intertwine Alliance to Everyone: 

 Super awesome, Will! 

10:12:20 From Alondra Vazquez Sierra to Everyone: 

 Awesome, Will!! Looks Great!! 

10:20:10 From Debbie Timmins (She/Her) Access Recreation to Everyone: 

 accesstrails.org 

10:20:53 From Glen Bolen, ODOT (he/him) to Everyone: 

 Is that URL typed correctly? 

10:21:00 From Glen Bolen, ODOT (he/him) to Everyone: 

 It didn't work for me 

mailto:lscv@oregonmetro.gov
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10:21:11 From Robert to Everyone: 

 Catherine, you can contact me at Robert.spurlock@oregonmetro.gov 

10:21:15 From Glen Bolen, ODOT (he/him) to Everyone: 

 OH, I missed the S 

10:21:58 From Catherine Kudlick, she her to Everyone: 

 Cathy Kudlick (Friends of Mt. Tabor Park board) cjkudlick@gmail.com 

10:22:02 From Metro to Everyone: 

 trails@oregonmetro.gov 

is another email for feedback and contact information if you want to be added to the email 
alert list as well :) 

10:22:35 From Robert to Everyone: 

Thanks, Cathy! Incidentally, I live in the Mt. Tabor neighborhood, so maybe I'll connect with 
you outside of work. 

10:24:21 From Glen Bolen, ODOT (he/him) to Everyone: 

Quick beach tip - Canon Beach city hall offers free permits to drive on the beach for disabled 
people. The soft dry sand creates quite a barrier for those using mobility devices trying to 
reach the hard sand. 

10:30:06 From Sarah Iannarone | The Street Trust (she/her) to Everyone: 

 Email: sarah@thestreettrust.org 

TONIGHT! Parkrose Summer Nights :: Spanish Survey 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JX6YQ6W  

English https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M8NQYBC 

10:33:28 From Sarah Iannarone | The Street Trust (she/her) to Everyone: 

 Move Oregon Forward Statewide Campaign INFO SHEET: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JXDiA8TwBcvqCObtIHneZYm6iyEvLN08m0xdvHkx7rI/edit
#heading=h.f3yyu2g�jzu1 

 INTEREST FORM: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeS4QxSxyJWvk-ZFScYf_-
HLLs5MuEJv0UadvZ5nmrAB_G2wQ/viewform 

10:33:32 From Brett Sherman to Everyone: 
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 Mel, everyone knows you!!!!! 

10:37:31 From Debbie Timmins (She/Her) Access Recreation to Everyone: 

 This is the article about Access Recreation that was in the Seattle Times. 
https://edition.pagesuite.com/popovers/dynamic_article_popover.aspx?artguid=ecd76830-2468-
4efd-b161-3a675ea29dfa&appcode=THE758&eguid=ccba0e6e-5c88-4074-8952-
d070bf3b7190&pnum=48# 

10:38:01 From Catherine Kudlick, she her to Everyone: 

 Replying to "This is the article …" 

 Thank you! 

10:40:36 From Mel Huie to Everyone: 

 Interested in the Olmsted Network Project? The 1903 Plan is still being implemented   

 Contact Mel Huie  

 quiora55@icloud.com 

10:44:36 From Debbie Timmins (She/Her) Access Recreation to Everyone: 

 People with mobility issues who want to get on the sand at Oregon beaches can contact 
davidschair.org. They loan out track chairs throughout the Oregon Coast. Lincoln City and Seaside 
have mobi mats.  

10:49:48 From Alondra Vazquez Sierra to Everyone: 

 Replying to "People with mobility..." 

 Thank you!! 

11:04:50 From Lorena Carrillo, El Progrma Hispano to Everyone: 

 https://elprograma.org/event/2024-viva-la-vida-walkathon/ 

11:10:28 From Alondra Vazquez Sierra to Everyone: 

 Our email for anyone that wants to connect: 

11:10:32 From Alondra Vazquez Sierra to Everyone: 

 communications@elprograma.org 

11:10:52 From Robert to Everyone: 

 Thank you, Alondra and Lorena. 
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11:23:25 From Robert to Everyone: 

 Such an awesome project, Lora!! Nice job. Thank you for presenting. 

11:24:26 From Lora Lillard (she/her), PP&R Capital Project Manager to Everyone: 

 Yes, thank you! Lots of good information - we plan to publish the feasibility report this 
summer. Stay tuned. 

11:24:59 From Robert to Everyone: 

 Replying to "Yes, thank you! Lot..." 

 
��� 

11:26:04 From Glen Bolen, ODOT (he/him) to Everyone: 

 Replying to "People with mobility..." 

 Debbie - thanks I didn't know that! 

11:35:01 From Debbie Timmins (She/Her) Access Recreation to Everyone: 

 Replying to "People with mobility..." 

 For ideas you can message me at ridecowgirlsride@gmail.com 

11:35:27 From Sarah Iannarone | The Street Trust (she/her) to Everyone: 

 These are great! 

11:35:51 From Bruce Barbarasch, he/him, THPRD to Everyone: 

 Looks really useful. Clean images, simple text. Nice. 

11:35:52 From Catherine Kudlick, she her to Everyone: 

 Are there any signs depicting wheelchairs or canes? 

11:36:16 From Layne Wyse (he/him) - Parks & Nature to Everyone: 

 Thank you for this presentation, Alex! I want to acknowledge City of Eugene for generously 
sharing their trail etiquette sign designs that we were able to lightly adapt to match Intertwine 
design guidelines. 

11:36:16 From Robert to Everyone: 

 Metro has a few dozen of these signs that we would like to give away to any park/trail 
agencies who would like them. 

11:37:07 From Layne Wyse (he/him) - Parks & Nature to Everyone: 
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 Link to Eugene's website: https://www.eugene-or.gov/4890/Path-
Etiquette#:~:text=Paths%20are%20for%20everyone%20%E2%80%94%20show,and%20pass%2
0on%20the%20left. 

11:37:59 From Robert to Everyone: 

 If you are with an agency that owns/manages a regional trail, let me know if you'd like some 
of these new trail etiquette signs. 

11:39:27 From Carine Arendes (Carina, she/her) to Everyone: 

 Replying to "Are there any signs ..." 

 Great question! Looked like the Yield to Pedestrians pictured a wheelchair user 

11:43:03 From Steve to Everyone: 

 Replying to "If you are with an a..." 

 I'll check with Laurie DeVos to see if we could use some. 

11:45:08 From Catherine Kudlick, she her to Everyone: 

 Replying to "Are there any signs …" 

 Ah thanks. I hope they show up regularly. :) 

11:50:12 From Glen Bolen, ODOT (he/him) to Everyone: 

 eek, snake 

11:57:03 From Catherine Kudlick, she her to Everyone: 

 Does anyone know if this cycle will happen next year (2025) as well? 

11:57:35 From Glen Bolen, ODOT (he/him) to Everyone: 

 Replying to "Does anyone know if ..." 

 No, I think its a three year cycle 

11:57:44 From Robert to Everyone: 

 It will not happen in 2025. It happens on a three-year cycle. 

11:57:55 From Robert to Everyone: 

 so 2027 will be the next round. 

11:57:58 From Catherine Kudlick, she her to Everyone: 
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 Replying to "Does anyone know if …" 

 Thanks. 

12:07:00 From Jessica Horning (she/they), Oregon Parks & Rec to Everyone: 

 Thanks! 

 

 

 

  


